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DISCOVERING POTENTIAL + LEARNING TO CARE - RESPECTING DIFFERENCES

15™ May 2023 MIGS/ADM/T3/PSC/SS/2023/0341
Dear parents and guardians,
Re: Petrosains and Aquaria trip postponement

The Petrosains and Aquaria trip scheduled for the 22™ of May 2023 has been postponed to a later date.
This is in compliance with the Ministry of Education’s directive regarding field trips due to the current
heatwave in Malaysia. The new date for the trip will be announced once the restriction from the Ministry
is removed. My heartfelt apologies for the inconvenience caused in this regard.

| would like to thank all the parents/guardians for their support and understanding in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

\
Radhika Menon Mr. John P. Birch
Science teacher Principal
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